John Nixon <JNixon@MtSAC.edu> Sent by: President's Letter <PRES-ALL@MTSAC.EDU>

03/11/2008 12:51 PM

To PRES-ALL@MTSAC.EDU
cc
Subject [PRES-ALL] REVISED BOARD POLICIES

Please respond to John Nixon <JNixon@MtSAC.edu>

At the February 27, 2008 Board of Trustees meeting, the Board approved the following revisions to the Policy Handbook. They are now updated on the College website:

http://www.mtsac.edu/governance/trustees/policies/index.html

Board Policy 2220 – Committees of the Board. Language added to clarify which board committees must comply with the Brown Act.

Board Policy 3250 – Institutional Planning. Revisions reflect changes in Title 5 reference numbers and also adds language that educational master plans are updated periodically as determined by the Board of Trustees.

Board Policy 4225 – Course Repetition. Revisions reflect changes in Title 5 reference numbers.

Board Policy 4230 – Grading Symbols. Revisions reflect changes in Title 5 reference numbers.

Board Policy 4250 – Probation, Dismissal, and Reinstatement. Revisions reflect changes in Title 5 reference numbers and add "NP" as a grading symbol. The number be changed from 5100 to 4250 in order to maintain the numbering system developed by the League. Additional changes to language reflect consultation with the Academic Senate.

Board Policy 4260 – Prerequisites, Co-requisites, and Advisories. Revisions reflect changes in Title 5 reference numbers.

Board Policy 4400 – Community Services Programs. Revisions reflect the language used in Education Code section 78300.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call my office.

John S. Nixon, Ph.D. Interim President/CEO Mt. San Antonio College 1100 N. Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789 909-594-5611 x4250 jnixon@mtsac.edu